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Sara’s Story 

Sara’s husband was the sole provider for their 

family. However, he left her when she had their 

second child.  Sara was alone and without 

money.  The Salvation Army in Mississauga gave 

her hope when they provided food and care for 

her child.  After a year of struggling, Sara went 

back to school and found a steady job.  Now she 

is able to provide for herself and her children.  

And, she is now able to help others in need.  

 

With tears in her eyes, Sara recalled, “They were 

so gracious and kind to me. I really felt the love 

of God through them by the care they gave us. 

They talked to us. They were personable. They 

seemed to have an understanding, a deep 

concern for people that face these kinds of 

problems.” 

 

Did you know that this month alone, 90,000 
Canadian families will visit a food bank for the first 
time? 
Poverty has no name, nor a face. It can strike at 
any time, and it is a hard thing to prepare for.  
 
At The Salvation Army, our volunteers and staff 
work rigorously to  address  poverty  at  its roots 
and provide our clients with long-term 
solutions.     
                                    The Salvation Army Annual Report 
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On Saturday, October 6th, 2018, the management and staff of the Freshco store at Dundas & Hurontario, along with the 
Firefighters of Mississauga, hosted a FOOD DRIVE.  Thanks to these incredible partners, we were able to raise four vans 
full of non-perishable food items valued at over $2,500.  Freshco managers tell us that this is going to become a 
semiannual event! 

___________________________________________ 
 
 www.foodbankmississauga.com         

http://www.foodbankmississauga.com/
http://www.foodbankmississauga.com/
http://www.facebook.com/sallynet
http://www.instagram.com/sallynet


Peel Regional Police went above and 
beyond in preparation for the new school 
season.  This year 626 children received 
brand new backpacks filled with school 
supplies as they headed back to school.  
Wynn Fitness was also a major 
contributor to this year’s campaign. 

 
 
In October, Major Norman rode his very unique bicycle from 
Mississauga to Watertown, New York.  Major Norm reports that 
the 430 kms ride was quite “uneventful” this year.  Support for our 
2018 Bike-a-thon raised $4,600.00.  This is a substantial increase over 
last year’s total of $1,690.00.  Thank you to everyone who supported 
our Major in this venture! 
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ǐThe Salvation Army red kettles can be found in 128 countries around the world? 

ǐ81 Mississauga children from low income families enjoyed a week at summer camp? 
ǐ42 Moms & Tots attended camp this year, supported by our Family Services staff 

Mark Your Calendar 

  THE GIFT OF CHRISTMAS 
Concert at Living Arts Center:  

Sunday, November 25, 2018 
 

 

KETTLE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
November 15 – December 24, 2018 
To stand at our 15 kettle locations here in 
Mississauga, wishing people “Merry 
Christmas” and thanking them for their 

donations. 
 

We want to say a very special thank you to a generous donor, the 
Community Foundation of Mississauga, who have contributed $30,000 
to Family Services this year.  These funds have been used to create a 
Community Garden on our property, and to support our Trusteeship 
Program.  A Certificate of Appreciation will be presented to this 
organization at our Annual Gift of Christmas concert at the Living Arts 
Centre on November 25, 2018. 
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